Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that the petition filed by BK Seal Coating and Striping, on April 23, 2012, seeking a declaratory statement of Section 489.113(3)(a), Florida Statutes, has been orally withdrawn at the July 13, 2012 meeting. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 38, No. 27, of the July 6, 2012, issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

A copy of the Board’s Notice may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, P. O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.

